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12th September 2022 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Bank holiday 19th September 2022 
 

Over the weekend the official date of Queen Elizabeth’s state funeral was announced and will take 
place at 11am, on Monday 19 September. This day has been declared a bank holiday and all 
schools will therefore be closed. Your child/children will not be expected in school that day, until 
Tuesday 20th September. 
 
 
We are sure, like all at Northern Ambition, you will take the opportunity to experience this historic 
event. 
 
 
Best wishes,  
NAAT 

 

 

 

 


